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Let us together be committed to the UAE vision of reading 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have challenged ourselves to clock in 1000 reading in an hour!  

Help your child accomplish this goal by joining us on Sunday morning at 08:00 – the 10th of 

February 2019 for an hour. Bring along your favourite book and read alongside the students. This is 

an opportunity for you to motivate your child to read and share with them the excitement and 

accomplishment of achieving the target. 

Do come along ……….it will be fun……. on a cool pleasant morning; sip your coffee as the magic of 

words transports you to another world.  Bring books in the language you enjoy reading most 

………language is not a barrier!   

Hoping to see you there! Your children are expecting you to be there!  

For Years 3 to 8 confirm your attendance with Student Affairs Coordinator Ms. April Lacaden at 

april.g@pristineschool.com.  

For Years 9 to 11 confirm your attendance with miraluna@pristineschool.com 

 

Best Regards, 

Shagufa Kidwai 

Principal 
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